
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:  Press 
FROM: City of La Porte Office of Community Development & Planning 
DATE: December 6, 2022 
RE: City of La Porte Redevelopment Commission Rescheduled 

Meeting 
   
  
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given, pursuant to the “Open Door Law” (IC5-14-1.5) 
that the City of La Porte Redevelopment Corporation has rescheduled 
its meeting which was to be held Wednesday, December 28, 2022, at 
5:15 pm in the Council Chambers, at City Hall 801 Michigan Ave., La 
Porte, IN  46350 to now be held on Wednesday, December 14, 2022, at 
5:15pm in the Council Chambers, at City Hall 801 Michigan Ave., La 
Porte, IN 46350.   . 
 
Dated:  Tuesday December 6, 2022 
 
 
      Brian Chalik, President 
      City of La Porte, Indiana 
      Redevelopment Commission 
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